
         Last year, Nash, Aaron, and Erlin came to
Word of Life Bible Institute - Philippines with
very limited English and uncertainty about
what the future held for them. By God’s
grace, all three completed their training, and
the Lord has now led them to serve alongside
our team in Indonesia. Please continue to
pray for these young leaders as they boldly
stand firm in their faith and share the Gospel
in one of the most unreached nations in Asia!

Dear Friends & Family,
            We live in a world that is desperately searching for truth and for people willing to boldly answer God’s calling to
proclaim the Good News of Jesus Christ. This journey is not ours alone; you are an essential part of what God is
doing through it. We are grateful for your partnership, and we firmly believe that the fruit we are seeing is only
possible because of God’s grace and your faithful prayers and investment!

        One of our key strategies for reaching the Indo-Pacific region with
the Gospel is to train nationals from their own countries and then send
them back equipped and prepared to impact their people for Christ.
This school year, we are grateful for 9 international students
representing six different nations. Please join us in praying that they will
rise up with boldness and embrace the challenge of reaching their
generation with the Gospel!

“Every student taking their next step with Jesus”

       Issei is another graduate of the Word
of Life Philippines Bible Institute from last
school year who is now faithfully serving in
his home country of Japan. Out of a
population of 124 million, only about 0.7%
identify as Christian. Please pray for Issei
as he ministers with perseverance and
boldness, reaching his generation with the
Gospel in one of the most spiritually needy
nations in the world.

Aaron, Erlin & Nash

     Everything we are witnessing God do across the Indo-Pacific is the
direct result of your faithful prayers and generous support. As we
continue to follow His leading in this vast and diverse region, we ask
you to keep lifting us up in prayer. The need is immense, and the
opportunities are expanding. We know this mission is far greater than
anything we could accomplish on our own. We are deeply grateful
that you are standing with us. Together, let’s press on to proclaim the
Gospel with courage and compassion to those still waiting to hear!

Serving the Lord with you,
   Mike, Pretty, JM & Hannah

Please pray for..
Safety for our missionaries serving in restricted countries.
Favor and approval of visas for students coming to the Philippines.
Protection and blessing for our ministry leader in Nepal 
God’s provision and protection for the 250 missionaries serving across
the Indo-Pacific.
Student Scholarship provision for Word of Life Bible Institute Philippines.
Wisdom and discernment for Mike as he serves and leads our team.
For our family to grow and remain faithful to God’s Word.
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“Then I heard the voice of the Lord saying,
‘Whom shall I send? And who will go for us?’
And I said, ‘Here am I! Send me!” - Isaiah 6:8                                                                            
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